
 

S T E A L S  Y O U  A W A Y  F R O M  E V E R Y D A Y  L I F E  

 

 

COVID-19 

We strictly follow the regulations set by FHI regarding infection control and covid-19 - and 
have come up with a safe solution for our guests and staff. 

• There is a limited number of people who can use the spa at the same time 
• Entrance to THIEF SPA must be booked prior to arrival 
• You will be allocated a time slot in advance which is limited to 90 minutes per stay per 

person during your stay 
• Thorough body wash is required before entering the facility. Shower naked and use 

soap and shampoo. 
• Do you have symptoms of cough, respiratory infection, fever or the like? Do not 

attend treatment or use the spa. Please contact the spa reception. 
• Keep a minimum of 1 meter distance to other guests and employees. 
• Clean hands frequently - use disinfection stations. Avoid touching surfaces if possible. 
• There will be signs at each facility with a maximum number of people. 
• In the sauna, steambath and pool, people from the same household can sit together. 

Otherwise, a minimum of 1 meter distance applies between each guest. 
• There will be no serving of coffee, fruit, tea or water. Bring your own drinking bottle 
• We do not offer salt scrub and the ice maker is not running 
• Our staff disinfect all facilities after use so that you feel safe when you visit us. 

RULES THIEF SPA: 

• THIEF SPA has a 16 year limit 
• There are textile requirements throughout the spa area. 
• You will be registered at the entrance to the spa. 
• Always use a towel to sit / lie on in the spa and sauna. 
• Towel provided on request of employee in spa department. 
• Put used towels in basket at exit. 
• Verbal and nonverbal embarrassing and unseemly behavior is not allowed. 
• Any sexual activity is strictly prohibited. Guests who do not respect this will be 

immediately expelled from THIEF SPA without compensation, and in severe cases, 
police reports. 

• It is not allowed to dive, jump or play recklessly in the pools. 
• Show consideration to other bathers and avoid unnecessary spills. 
• It is not allowed to enjoy or bring your own food and drink in the spa area. 
• Bags and bags that do not belong to the hotel are NOT ALLOWED in the spa area 
• Mobile phone, tablet, camera and snuff are NOT allowed in the spa area. 

 

Our staff is here for you and will ensure a good and safe spa experience. 


